
 

 March 6, 2017 

Dear Families,  

We are planning a field trip on Thursday, March 23, 2017, to Audubon Aquarium of the 

Americas in New Orleans. We will be attending an interactive session called Fur, Feathers,    

and Fins to explore the characteristics of the five basic animal groups: mammals, birds, reptiles, 

amphibians, and fish. We will also be able to tour the aquarium to learn more about various 

species of animals. 

The total cost of the field trip is $18 per student. This fee includes admission as well as 

transportation costs. The money and this permission slip, signed by you, are due back to school 

by March 17, 2017. The fee can also be paid online using Visa or Master Card through the 

Online Payment System. You may visit the OSP website at 

http://osp.osmsinc.com/StCharlesParish .  Failure to return this permission slip will result in your 

child remaining at school on the day of the field trip. 

 

                                                                                                                Sincerely,  

                                                                                                                Fifth Grade Teachers 

 

 

______ Yes, I give permission for my child, _________________________, to attend the field 

trip on March 23, 2017. 

______ I am interested in chaperoning the field trip. I understand I will ride the bus if selected 

and the cost is $7 per chaperone.  

(A lottery system will be used to select chaperones. Specific information will be sent home.)  

 

Choose one: _____ My child will bring a bag lunch from home. 

                     _____ My child will get a bag lunch from school. (Your child’s lunch account will 

be charged.) 

 

Parent/ Guardian’s Signature __________________________________  Date _______________  

http://osp.osmsinc.com/StCharlesParish

